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All students should adhere to the following guidelines whilst in college:
1.  Enter via the main entrances only, where hand sanitiser is provided and should be used by everyone as they enter the building. 
1. Additional hand sanitiser is provided at each floor level/ building and should be used as necessary.
1. Disinfectant materials will be provided on each floor/ building/ teaching space and each person is asked to wipe down their work area before commencing and when they are finished.
1. All students should adhere to current social distancing guidance (2m) and toilets should be used 1 person at a time. 
1. PHA Guidance on social distancing as stated here:
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/covid-19-coronavirus

In accordance with PHA Guidance we would request that anyone displaying symptoms of COVID 19 or are in contact with someone self-isolating or displaying symptoms do not come into college. Please notify your tutor/course co-ordinator if this is the case.
Symptoms include:
· Persistent cough
· High temperature/ fever
· Shortness of breath
· Runny nose or sneezing 
· Temporary loss of sense of smell with or without fever
      In addition, you should not come to college if:
· You live in the same household as someone who has symptoms of COVID-19 or who has been in isolation within the last 14 days
· You have been advised in accordance with the guidance that you are to “shield”

